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Falls City Fire Fighters respond to call at Casey's
(KLZA)-- The Falls City Volunteer Fire Department was called to Casey's
General Store just before 10 Wednesday evening.

Upon arrival, fire fighters found a water line had broke and that water had
leaked down on top of the hot water heater, shorting the electrical connection.

There was no fire but repairs will be required.
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